
 
January 2024 

 
 
 
  

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
  
 
We will be serving a special lunch on Thursday 18th January, please see the special menu.  This is to celebrate how 
well the children (and staff) have settled back into school.  We will also be having a non-uniform day.  We would like 
all the children and staff to come to school wearing clothes that make them feel happy (nothing too impractical 
please). 
 
  
 
Year 2 have PE on Thursday's, but the children can wear their 'happy clothes' all day and the teachers will adapt their 
PE lessons! 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Mrs E Lane MBE 
 
Executive Headteacher    

                    

 

           
                     …working together 
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